Bridgewood Estates HOA Board Meeting at HOA Office.  

Attended by, Tracy Butzko, Bob Marshall, Julie Dier, Diana Kuhr and Dianne Matthes

October 23, 2017
The meeting was started at 6:00 p.m. 
There were no changes to the minutes for the August HOA Board Meeting.

The financial report was reviewed, expenditures were within our budget year to date, other than a large water bill for August.  Tracy inquired but couldn’t find any reason for the bill to be that high.  The board discussed perhaps putting a non-tamper spigot on the water spigot that is on the outside of the gates, thinking someone could be filling containers with water from that source.  Tracy will see what she can find to recommend.  
Old Business:

· The electrician making the repairs to the street lights in Division I is making good progress;
· The safety loops repairs are finished on the gates;

· A new perimeter fence has been installed along 32nd Street, it looks good;

· The fence around the retention pond was repaired.

New Business:

· The proposed budget was examined line for line and discussed.  The board agreed to accept the proposed budget and recommended not raising the dues for 2018;

· The annual meeting documents were reviewed, Tracy will get them in the mail around the 1st of November, the board will do some “door-belling” to remind people of the meeting and hopefully raise awareness of the importance of attending the annual meeting;

· Tracy is getting bids for cleaning the storm basins.

Other Business
The next meeting will be the annual meeting on December 4, 2017 at 6:30 p.m. at Harbor Covenant Church.

Meeting adjourned at 7:05 p.m.

Dianne Matthes, Bridgewood Estates HOA Secretary
